
New Jersey State Apiarist Meghan McConnell 

The Department is proud to introduce Meghan McConnell as our new State Apiarist.   For the last two 

years, Meghan worked as the State Apiarist with the Delaware Department of Agriculture performing 

inspections, certifications, research and beekeeper education. She enjoys working in the field and 

educating beekeepers about the industry.  She earned a Bachelor of Science in Environmental Science & 

Technology from the University of Maryland and is completing a Master of Science in Entomology. She is 

the current owner/manager of Holly City Honey Bees in South Jersey and Delaware. 

For questions about New Jersey beekeeping, she can be reached at Meghan.McConnell@ag.nj.gov 
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